
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND REVIEW DIVISION 
 

Anita Laremont, Director 
Department of City Planning 

 

Stephanie Shellooe, AICP, Director, (212) 720-3328 | sshellooe@planning.nyc.gov 
120 Broadway, 31st Floor, New York, N.Y. 10271 | Fax: (212) 720-3488 

 

ERRATA 
 
To: Recipients of the Soho/Noho Neighborhood Plan Post-FEIS Technical Memorandum 

From: Stephanie Shellooe, Director, Environmental Assessment and Review Division 

Date: January 5, 2022  

Re:  Errata for the SoHo/NoHo Neighborhood Plan Post-FEIS 
Technical Memorandum 

CEQR No. 21DCP059M 
ULURP No(s). C210422ZMM, N210423ZRM 
 
   
 
This errata is to notify you of a change that has been made in the Soho/Noho Neighborhood Plan Post-FEIS 
Technical Memorandum. To correct an error related to the Restrictions on Colleges and Universities in the 
description of the potential modification to the Zoning Text Amendment, Section B, Description of the 
Potential Modifications has been revised. The conclusions of the Post-FEIS Technical Memorandum remain 
unchanged. 
 
A revised version of the Post-FEIS Technical Memorandum is available at DCP’s website at: 
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/planning/applicants/env-review/soho-noho.page 
 


